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A0 Water Resources Department
; ; r egon 725 Sumner St NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301
(503) 986-0900
Fax (503) 986-0904

Kate Brown, Governor

October 15, 2019

Terry Behrens
10004 Wagner Rd
Lyons, Oregon 97358

Re: Notice of Reconsideration of Final Order on Water Right Application R-88293 and Permit
R-15363

Dear Mr. Behrens,

Pursuant to OAR 137-004-0080(5), the Water Resources Department is reconsidering the Final
Order on Application R-88293 and Permit R-15363, issued August 15, 2019. The Final Order

and Permit will remain in effect during reconsideration. On conclusion of reconsideration, the

Department will issue an order confirming, modifying or reversing the existing order.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Alyssa Mucken at 503-986-0891 or
alyssa.m.mucken@oregon.gov.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Byler
Director

cc:

WM District 16

Danette Faucera, ODFW (via email)
File




